
Contact the Golf Department for more information
011 202 1661/2

Driving Range Notice
Dear Golfers, 
 
Please be advised that our driving range cart is in for major 
servicing and will remain off-site and unavailable for the 
remainder of the week. As a result, the golf team will 
undergo manual ball picking. 
 
To facilitate this, the driving range will temporarily be closed 
during the following times: 
 
• 08:30 – 09:30 
• 13:30 – 14:30 
 
In addition, the driving range will close at 17:00 daily to 
allow the team sufficient time to prepare for the following 
day.
 
Please note that the chipping green will remain open for use 
during this time.

We thank you for your understanding, 
Golf Management


